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Extended deadline for submissions on Wallaroo Solar Farm 

(SSD-9261283) 

 
23 July 2024 

On 1 July 2024, the Independent Planning Commission (Commission) opened submissions for 
the Wallaroo Solar Farm Project (SSD-9261283). The deadline for submissions was 5pm 
Thursday 25 July 2024.  
 
The Commission has received requests from the community to extend the submission period 
to enable additional time for the community to review the material and prepare their 
submissions. 
 
The Commission has agreed to extend the submission period. Submissions can be made via 
our online submission portal here: https://www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au/make-a-submission by 
5pm AEST Wednesday 31 July 2024. 
 
The Panel will only consider submissions received directly from the person making the 
submission. Campaign emails, petitions or form letters will not be considered nor uploaded to 
the Commission’s website. All relevant submissions received by the Commission will be 
published as soon as practicable after the deadline has passed. Please note that the 
submission deadline will be strictly enforced, and late submissions will not be considered by 
the Panel nor uploaded to the Commission’s website. 
 
(END OF STATEMENT)  
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